
 

  Welcome back 
We are making a few changes to how we 

operate.  Please read and help us keep you and 

our staff safe.  

General health: Do not come to the 
Centre if you or anyone you have 
been in contact with has had the 
symptoms of coronavirus within 
the last 14 days. 

Your arrival  Your group leader must sign 

in at reception and provide up to date 

contact details and confirm that they 

have the contact details of everyone in 

their group.  This is to assist with Track 

and Trace. 

Parking 

We’ll be asking that visitors please 
respect social distancing measures 
when leaving and returning to 
their vehicles. We will where 
possible allocate a parking area to 
your group. 

Toilet facilities 

A maximum of 3 people 

will be allowed in each 

toilet block. We ask group 

leaders to help manage 

this 

Respect the limit of 2 people 

in the reception and shop at 

one time.  Follow the one 

way.  Following government 

guidance in England, if aged 

11 or over you must wear a 

face covering when entering 

the shop and reception.  

We’ve reopened many of our 
activities on a self led basis.  
You can pre-book these before 
your visit.  Please ask for our 
latest list of self led activities. 
You can book instructed 

activities including archery, 

tomahawks and rifle shooting 

at least 14 days in advance.   

Our shop is open 12 til 2pm Saturdays and Sundays.  Our email and phones are answered 9 til 12 noon every weekday. 

First Aid - You must provide your own 

first aid provision for your group. 

During your booking we ask that: 

You clean your hands regularly at our hand washing stations next to the main toilet block and outside the Cal Day cafeteria.  

You use hand sanitiser on entering the shop and reception.  You avoid touching surfaces in indoor and outdoor spaces. 

You pay attention to one way markings and Keep Left signs and enable everyone to pass easily keeping a social distance. 

You adhere to social distancing so as not to put yourselves or those around you in an uncomfortable position. 

Please be patient with us as we only have a small team.  Service may be slower due to additional things we have 
to do to keep everyone safe.  Thanks for bearing with us.  We are all doing our best to keep everyone safe. 

Pre-book: You’ll still need to let us know when you are visiting beforehand and pay in full on the day. 
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